Browse Button Not Appearing in Classic Console
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Older version of Chrome

Google Chrome has recently changed default settings for displaying Adobe Flash
content, and this may be why your browse button is not appearing. To change this

setting, follow the steps below:

1. Within your Google Chrome’s browser settings, scroll down and click on Advanced
settings. Under the 'Privacy’ heading you will see ‘Content Settings’, select this.

2. Within Content Settings, look for ‘Flash’.

3. From here:

Select ‘Allow sites to run Flash’ and Done

OR

Click on Manage Exceptions and enter the hostname:

[*.]sportstg.com

and then Done.

The first option will allow Flash plugins to run from all websites automatically, whilst
the second option will display Flash content (e.g.. the browse button) on SportsTG

consoles.

Latest version of Chrome

If you have downloaded the latest version of Chrome (69.0.3497.81), please follow
these steps to enable flash for https://console.sportstg.com .

1 - Click the padlock which is located in the URL address

2 - Select Site Settings. This opens in a new window.

3 - Scroll to Flash the Flash option, click Allow from the drop down.

4 - Go back to the original Console window and you will be prompted to refresh your

browser for the changes to take effect. Click Reload.



If you don't see Flash as an option when you click the padlock, you'll need to
download an updated version of Adobe Flash which can be done here -
https://get.adobe.com/flashplayer/



